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Thursday, March 10, at 5 pm
in Avery 108 + { },

Pizza & Pop served!

Presentation by Dr. Brittney Keel
 
Dr. Keel is a UNL Ph.D. Math Alumna, who is
now a Research Geneticist at the US Meat
Animal Research Center (USMARC). She
returns to tell you about an

 Undergraduate Summer Internship 
at USMARC! 

Participants will use mathematical methods
and computer programming to study genome
sequences under guidance of world-
renowned scientists.

Come if you are interested in bioinformatics
and prospective careers in this field!

Internship in 

Bioinformatics
at USMARC


